
 

 

Family News 
August 23, 2020 

 
Welcome back to our college students!  

The Wednesday night bible study called "Focus" will begin this  
Wednesday at 8:30 p.m. at the Mustangs for Christ building.  

All college age students are welcome! 
 

All K-12 grade boys and parents are invited to a  
Trail Life Open House this Tuesday evening at 6:15 in the FLC.   

Contact Jonathan Smits for more information.   
 

Join us as we make Tenth and Broad a “house of prayer” by 
 practicing and growing in prayer this Wednesday night  

in the FLC at 7:00.  The youth group will meet at 7:00 also. 
 

Thank you for your generous donations to Southern Hills Elementary!  All 
employees received a $10 Sonic gift card, and enough money was left over 

from your donations that we were able to purchase some items they were in 
need of, such as basketballs, soccer balls and paint. 

 
Directory Update: Chris and Darla Mahanay will be moving in a few weeks  

to Wyoming to be closer to family.  We are sad to see them go but  
ask God’s blessing on this next chapter of their lives.    

 

Weekly Statistics 
August 16, 2020 

Benevolent   $25.00 
Contribution   $11,275.00 
Weekly Needs   $13,406.31 

  Missions 
Total Needed   $130,000.00 
Total Pledged   $116,911.25 
Given to Date   $86,848.00 
Given this Week  $1,275.00 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Order of Worship 
August 23, 2020 

 

Worship the Lord with Gladness 
Let It Rise 

 
Welcome – Ken Holsberry 

 
We Have Heard the Joyful Sound 

 
Prayer 

 
Scripture – 2 Corinthians 1:20 

 
Standing on the Promises 

Restore My Soul 
 

Communion – Joe Mariotti 
 

A Shield about Me 
 

Message – Ken Holsberry 
 

Footsteps of Jesus 
 

Shepherd’s Prayer – Marty Cannedy 
 

All to Us 
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What is the 
main Bible 
passage?

What I want to pray about Questions I have

What was your
favorite worship song?

Who is preaching?  
___________________
Date: ______________

Draw a picture of something you 
heard today in the sermon.

What can we learn from 
this passage?

Sermon Notes



40 Days of  Prayer is a church-wide campaign that will 

unite Tenth and Broad in prayer.   

We will learn how to pray with more confidence and 

greater faith than ever before.   

Our campaign will begin October 4. 

To prepare for the campaign, we want every member to 

have a 40 Days of  Prayer Study Guide.   You can reserve 

your copy in several ways (study guides are $5 each).   

1. Go to tenthandbroad.org and click on the  

40 Days of  Prayer button to pay online. 

2.  Put a $5 check or cash in a missions envelope, clearly 

marked with your name and “40 Days of  Prayer.” 

3.  Mail a check or cash to the church office  

 

The deadline to pay and reserve your copy is  

Sunday, September 6.   




